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Your faithful giving makes it possible for us to be
here. But it’s your prayers that make us effective.
Thank You! May God bless you and your family!
For Spanish Souls
Steve & Kelli Mowery

Sept. 4, 2024   Dear Church, Pastor & Praying Friends

Pray especially for these requests:
• Salvation:  José Antonio, Diego’s father, Fina
• Growth of the church
• 25th Anniversary Service

Ramping up!

Kids are getting ready for school here in a few days. They
start a few weeks later than the kids in the States. Summer
is almost over. Most are back from vacation and parents
are getting back to jobs and routines. We also are  making
preparations for the upcoming months.
We thank the Lord for each of you and wanted to let you
know that we had intentions to come to the U.S. for a
short furlough this fall but circumstances have not
permitted. We will try to plan a furlough sometime next
year. We will keep you posted.

25th Anniversary
Our church will be celebrating 25 years on October 6. We
are planning a big day with special events.
Our children´s choir will sing. One of our church
members is a professionally trained singer from
Venezuela and she recently began this ministry with the
kids.
We are preparing a presentation recounting briefly the
history of the church since we began in 1989 until today.
One of our missionaries has been invited as our special
speaker. Everyone is inviting friends and family to come.
And then to top it off, we will have a church wide meal
after the service.
God has been faithful.

Fruit from Russia

I want to thank the Lord for the work that our fellow
missionaries have been doing in Russian and Ukraine
since the fall of the Iron Curtain. Missionaries have
continued to start and build churches there and we are
the recipients of some of that fruit. We have helped a
Ukrainian congregation here in Murcia for the last 12
years and have been a blessings to each other. We
recently sold them our old building. They now have a
permanent location that will produce stability and be an
encouragement.
We have a Russian family of 6 visiting our church with
the idea of joining. They want a place where they can
grow and practice Spanish. He was a deacon in a Baptist
Church in Russia and now is in Spain looking for a
place to serve. Praise the Lord for the worldwide work
of missions and evangelism. Our congregation also
supports 12 missionaries in Spain and around the world.
Our growing group of young people is also
international, with University students from the U.S.,
Italy, Peru, El Salvador and South Africa.
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